
Dear Parents of the Manasquan High School Class of 2027, 
 
The Manasquan High School administration is offering a dynamic summer program for all in-coming 9th 
grade students this August. The MHS Class of 2027 is invited to attend our Summer Warrior Academy, a 
program designed to help transition students from middle school to “the high school experience” and 
introduce them to the Warrior Way and the teachers, Guidance Counselors and administration of 
Manasquan High School. 
 
The Summer Warrior Academy will offer summer enrichment opportunities in Math, Science and English 
during the first three weeks in August on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please see our website at 
www.manasquanschools.org/hs/summeracademy for the schedule and more detailed information. The 
classes will be project-based and collaborative as our teachers will provide students with time to interact 
and learn with students from other sending districts. In addition to these fun enrichment activities in 
English, Science and Math, teachers will focus on the “keys to success” in transitioning to high school, as 
they will discuss the importance of study skills, time management and what it means to be a Warrior. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child into the Manasquan High School community- we are confident 
that their four-year journey will be rewarding and enriching. If you are interested in registering your 
child for this program, please click on the registration link from the Warrior Academy page. Please note, 
fall coaches will be planning their practice schedules so as to allow all freshman athletes the opportunity 
to attend the Summer Warrior Academy. 
 
Should you have any additional questions about the Summer Warrior program, please feel free to 
contact me or Principal Goodall. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rick Coppola 
Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
Manasquan School District 
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